DAVID Y. IGE GOVERNOR STATE OF HAWAII

JOSH GREEN LT. GOVERNOR STATE OF HAWAII



STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS

P. O. BOX 1879 HONOLULU, HAWAII 96805

September 9, 2019

Aloha!

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands is updating our Honokōwai Master Plan to develop agriculture homeseteads. Please join us at the first beneficiary planning meeting for Honokōwai which will be held at:

Lahaina Civic Center

1840 Honoapiilani Hwy, Lahaina Main Meeting Room **Wednesday, September 25, 2019 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.**

Our staff and consultants will explain why we are updating our Honokōwai Master Plan and there will be opportunities to provide your mana'o on important issues like: lot size, agricultural support, community spaces, rural infrastructure development, among other planning issues that we are looking for beneficiary input.

Please note that this is NOT an award notice, but an opportunity for you and your 'ohana to inform and influence how DHHL develops homesteads on its Honokōwai lands. Bring your 'ohana to the meeting so everyone can get information about the project, share their ideas, and be a part of creating Maui's new Agricultural Hawaiian Homestead community.

The Department is involving beneficiaries early in the planning process and we hope you will take advantage of this opportunity!

Mahalo,

William J. Aila, Jr., Chairman Hawaiian Homes Commission

